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European Union Restriction of Hazardous Substances Directive 
(RoHS) Position Statement 

 
 
This statement is being made in response to the many requests regarding the 
compliance status of Visual Communications Company, LLC. (VCC) with respect to 
the European Union’s Directive 2002/95/EC Restriction of Hazardous Substance 
(RoHS), put on the market after July 1, 2006 as well as Directive 2011/65/EU 
(RoHS Recast). Four phthalate substances have officially been added to Annex II of 
the RoHS Directive on June, 2015.  
 
We certify that all plastic components manufactured by us or for us meet these 
requirements. Additionally, compliant replacement components (terminals and wire) 
for our cable assemblies and connectors have been identified and phased in. All 
new production of our cable assemblies, connectors and sockets became compliant 
as of May 1, 2005. All VCC LED’s have been compliant since their introduction in 
2008.  
 
Regarding the CE marking required under RoHS Recast, our parts are sub-
assemblies that are supplied for further integration into Electrical and Electronic 
Equipment (EEE). Article 15 of 2011/65/EU states that the CE marking shall be 
affixed to finished EEE and therefore our parts do not need to be CE marked. 
 
VCC is aware of the specifications of this regulation and supports it by conducting 
a constant document review for the compliance of its materials, supported by 
supplier information from which it creates this certification. Therefore, it does not 
make any representations or warranties as the accuracy of such information 
beyond that which has been received. VCC aggregates liability arising out of any 
errors, inaccuracies, or incompleteness of this certification shall not exceed the 
purchase price of the Certified Product(s) sold to the customer.  
 
Please direct RoHS questions to regulatory@vcclite.com. 
  
Respectfully, 

 
Andrew Zanelli 
CEO 


